CUNARD

Your Queen Elizabeth voyage starts here.
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QUEEN ELIZABETH

We are delighted to confirm the holiday booking of
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on 11 February 2023

We can't wait for you to join us on board, where you can experience the joy
of discovering something new cach day of your Cunard voyage.
Start planning the finer details on

my.cunard.com

You are receiving this communication because you have a voyage booked with Cunard.
For more information on how we use personal data please visit cunard.com/privacy.

This message was sent by Cunard, part of Carnival plc, Carnival House, 100 Harbour Parade, Southampton, SO15 1ST. ATOL 6294 ABTA V8764. 38286693 _OQEC6_000032




